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A big “thank you” from the 

Neighbourhood Plan team!   
The Neighbourhood Plan survey closed on 5th January by which 

time about 1100 residents had provided us with a total of nearly 

35,000 pieces of information on a range of questions covering your 

views and wishes on the future of our villages!  This was a great 

achievement for which we wish to express our deep appreciation to everyone that took the time and 

effort to participate. 

 

It was also good to meet so many of you to hear your opinions on all aspects of village life at the St 

Peter’s Church Fair, the Christmas Tree Lights Switch On, plus the various “drop in” sessions that we 

held.  You may have also seen the various articles that appeared in the local press including the 

Leamington Courier, Stratford Herald and Observer, plus the District Advertiser and, of course, the 

Wellesbourne and Walton News, all of which helped to promote our campaign.    

 

Whilst the majority of feedback was provided using the adult or the young people’s on-line version 

of the survey, over 150 residents took the option to complete the paper version which will now be 

uploaded to allow the overall task of analysing the full data set to begin.   

 

We would hope to have a preliminary view on the main findings and key messages from the survey 

during February and will share this information with you in next month’s issue of the Wellesbourne 

and Walton News.  In addition, we hope to make a presentation to residents of our work to date and 

plans for the future at the annual meeting of the Parish Council, which will be held in early March.   

Finally, once we have all the surveys available on-line, the winner for participating in the survey of a 

mini i-Pad, will be picked and the lucky person will be contacted to receive their prize! 

     

If you want to be kept aware of what we are doing, please go to our website at www.w-w-w.org.uk, 

and if you have any views that you wish to share with us, or would like to become more involved in 

our activities, then send an e-mail to info@w-w-w.org.uk  or contact us on 07967 057448.  
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